
Frightfully good ideas to raise money,  
and help us in our fight for every childhood.
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Do something
spooktacular

Fangtastic fancy dress
Ask colleagues to dress up in their scariest 
outfits for a small donation. Get competitive 
with a fancy dress competition – you could ask 
customers to donate to vote for their favourite. 
Share pictures of the spooky entries and the 
winner on your social channels with the hashtag 
#gogreenforhalloween.

Face painting competition
Spread a little Halloween spirit by hosting a 
vibrant face painting competition or set up a face 
painting stand to raise funds for the NSPCC. Get 
creative with designs like spooky green goblins, 
enchanting forest fairies, or eerie zombies. Ask 
for a donation in exchange for face painting or 
as a competition entry fee, and offer fun prizes 
for the most creative and detailed designs. You 
can even have a panel of judges to choose the 
winners. Get some brave volunteers to get their 
faces painted and let the best painter win.

Halloween Colouring
Print out Halloween themed colouring sheets 
and offer these for a donation for children to  
take away and colour in. 

Pumpkin Carving Contest
A chance to get creative. Ask colleagues  
to enter their spooky designs for a small 
donation. Bring out your creativity and  
carving skills to transform ordinary  
pumpkins into eerie masterpieces.  
Offer a prize for the winning pumpkin  
and display them for everyone to see.

Guess the weight of the pumpkin
Before the pumpkin carving starts, challenge 
your colleagues to test their skills in a ‘Guess the 
weight of the pumpkin’ competition! Everyone 
can take a guess at the pumpkin’s weight and 
have the chance to win a fangtastic prize.

No time to carve a pumpkin this year? 
Donate what you would have paid for a pumpkin 
to the NSPCC instead.

For more information, please get in touch  
with your NSPCC contact.


